
Music learning from the comfort of your own home. 
 
In our school Music learning at Merley First School, we are very fortunate to have access to                 
a whole host of resources and support via our subscription to the Soundstorm Music Hub               
and its website, Charanga. As with many other web hosts, Charanga have been able to               
open up this learning opportunity to pupils at home during this time of school closures. 
 
Each pupil has been given a unique log in to be able to access the Learning from Home                  
package at ​https://soundstorm.charanga.com/ In order to be sent your log-in details, please            
either email myself ​mrs.walker@merleyfirstschool.net or your class teacher (all email          
addresses can be confirmed by viewing class pages on the website) who will then send it to                 
you by reply. 
 
Once logged in, you will have access to the next unit of work for your yeargroup - the                  
resources, learning ideas and tools you will need can be navigated via the launch button               
after clicking on the unit icon. We have also added access to the mini videos and learning                 
tools that link to all key music vocabulary - these can be viewed and discussed at any time                  
as stand alone clips or even alongside other music learning you may be trying with your                
child. 
 
Enjoy immersing yourself in musical learning from the comfort of your own home. If you have                
any questions at all, please do not hesitate to contact me or your class teacher. 
 
Keep smiling, 
 
Mrs Walker :) 
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